
 

 

 

 

 

Dear CMIT School Administration,  

Please use the following as a guideline when enrolling students for the 2019-2020p ITEC 
(Information Technology Early College) Dual Enrollment programs at CMIT Academy.  

2019-2020 ITEC Program Guidelines for New Incoming 9th Grade Applicants: 

a.      CMIT promises to pay 66.6% of the tuition costs associated with 
qualifying ITEC student enrollment in the program. To be eligible for the 
66.6% CLF/CMIT subsidy, ITEC students are required to maintain a min. GPA and 
complete program benchmarks. 

b.     After parents receive the 66.6% discount, the only costs remaining are the 
33.3% tuition balance. Parents are responsible for the remaining 33% of the 
college tuition & any fees related to their child’s college experience needs 
(transportation, registration, & textbooks). 

c.      Up to 100% Total Tuition Coverage for Eligible Families! Any families 
under financial hardship including but not limited to FARMS (Free & Reduced 
Meals Students) may seek assistance by contacting CMIT / CLF directly. Eligible 
applicants will have 100% of the tuition waived.       

FAQ:   
How much does Dual Enrollment cost? 
Student are responsible to pay for the registration fee, books, and tuition for credits they enroll for. 
The cost of a credit hour is $107. 
Parents pay these fees directly to the college. 
What happens if I don't pay tuition? 
You will be automatically dropped, without notification for nonpayment after the semester payment 
deadline. You must follow the process above to drop classes before the payment deadline if you 
can't or don't wish to pay tuition. 
What if I have hardship to pay the tuition? 
Any families under financial hardship including Free & Reduced Meals families, do not need to 
disclose this info when applying to ITEC but may be eligible to have the tuition paid. Please contact 
CMIT / CLF directly for more information. Eligible applicants will have 100% of the tuition 
waived. To be eligible for this 100% CLF/CMIT subsidy, ITEC students are required to maintain a 
min. GPA and complete program benchmarks. Communicate with your dual enrollment coordinator 
for details.  


